







Hello, this is an important message from Xcel Energy
Xcel Energy will be installing new underground electric cables in your neighborhood. We are anticipating work to begin the first week of {MONTH, YEAR}. The installation process, pending any delays, will end approximately the last week of {MONTH, YEAR}. You may notice locators from the utility companies marking the existing underground facilities on your property.
Private utilities owned by the property owners such as: Dog fences, Sprinkler systems, Yard lights, Sewer systems lines and other private electric utilities will not be located by our locators and are the responsibility of the property owners to clearly mark.
If power outages are required to complete the installation, you will receive a separate notice in advance of the outage. 
If you have any issues or concerns during this process, please contact:
Evan Fuller	612-216-8010	
 We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we install the new underground electrical system.

Thank you
Xcel Energy
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